Dear Parents/Carers

We are hosting an S2 course choice information session on Wednesday 8th November at 6pm in the assembly hall. This is a fantastic opportunity to come along and hear about the upcoming process your young person will go through in beginning to specialise with courses they are interested in studying at National level. It will also provide you with an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

Thereafter, you will be invited to attend our S2/S3 careers fayre which will allow you to talk to a range of partners, businesses and employers to support your young person in understanding the range of pathways and options available to them.

We look forward to seeing you then!

Braes High School

